
 

 
Wyle Laboratories, Inc.   7800 Highway 20 W. (St. Zip 35806)   P.O. Box 077777   Huntsville, AL  35807-7777   Tel:  (256)837-4411

RE:  Wyle Letter of Application (2009) 
 
October 14, 2009 
 
 
U.S. Election Assistance Commission 
1225 New York Avenue, N.W. 
Suite 1100 
Washington, DC 20005 
 
Attention: Mr. Brian J. Hancock, Director Voting System Certification 
 
Subject: Letter of Application for Voting System Test Laboratory Accreditation 
 
Dear Mr. Hancock: 
 
Wyle Laboratories, Inc. (Wyle) is pleased to provide this letter of application to the EAC for 
participation in the Voting System Test Laboratory Accreditation process.  The EAC Requested 
Information is shown in Enclosure 1 to this letter. 
 
Wyle looks forward to continuing our role of an accredited laboratory for voting system test 
programs.  If you require additional information or have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact me by phone (256/716-4590), FAX (256/830-2109), or e-mail 
(dawn.bates@wyle.com). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Wyle Laboratories, Inc. 
Aerospace Group / Test and Engineering- East 

 
Dawn K. Bates 
Contracts Manager 
 
Enclosure 1: EAC Requested Information 
 
Enclosure Attachments: A Insurance Information 
 B Organizational Chart 
 C Conflict of Interest Policy 
 D Facility Brochure 
 E Financial Information 


